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COMMUNICATION CORNER
Welcome to 2023!

Happy New Year! We hope that you all had a
relaxing and enjoyable holiday break with your
families and friends. Thank you to everyone that
was able to attend the holiday assembly. It was
wonderful being able to participate in all the fun
activities with you!

January is sure to hold lots of fun for us in Class 1
as we explore our favourite stories and authors,
and incorporate literacy, math, science, and
technology/robotics into our snow and snowmen
unit!

As the weather is becoming much colder, families
are welcome to send in extra sweaters, cardigans
and/or zip-ups, to keep your child snuggly warm
throughout the day. We will keep these extra
clothing items at school in each of their bins.

As always, please do not hesitate to contact us
should you ever have any questions or concerns

about school!

Here’s to a wonderful start to 2023!
Mrs. Win, Miss. Cindy

&
Mrs. Ashley

Check Us Out!
This month, we thought we would share with all of
you, some of the adorable photos we took of our

Class 1 kiddos, from our Holiday Photoshoot!

Note: photos unavailable

JANUARY DATES & SPECIAL EVENTS
January 9th - First day back to school January 20th - Happy Birthday, Grayson!!!
January 19th - Happy Birthday, Lawson!!! January 20th - PD Day


